Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School

25111 Hwy. 101 North, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136
(503) 355-2990 - Fax: (503) 355-8514

November 2, 2023
Dear Dr. Tyler Reed, School Board Members, and Community Members,

It is my pleasure to recognize Tiffany Craft as this month’s Volunteer of the Month.

Tiffany is a valuable member of our Dungeons and Dragon club. This club meets every Tuesday from
4:00-6:00 pm. For those who do not know the intricate details of this game, at its heart, Dungeons &
Dragons is a game that focuses on storytelling. Students create characters and take on their character’s
roles within a story. As the game progresses, the characters make friends and enemies, fight monsters,
discover loot, and complete quests.

Tiffany’s participation in this club has enriched the experiences of our students. She is kind, creativity,
has a great sense of humor, and brings joy to the group. Ashley Atwood and Katie Green are the creators
of this club and cannot say enough good things about Tiffany. Below are a few of their comments.

“Your remarkable ability to connect with the students and create a positive, inclusive atmosphere is truly
amazing. The students love having you here, and your efforts have made their middle school journey all
the more enjoyable.”

“Tiffany, your passion, generosity, and the countless hours you've dedicated to this club are deeply
appreciated. You embody the spirit of community and volunteerism, and we are proud to have you as part
of our team.”

In closing, we, the entire middle school community, are thrilled to extend our heartfelt gratitude and
appreciation for Tiffany Craft’s outstanding dedication and service as a volunteer at our school. Your
unwavering commitment to making our school a better place has not gone unnoticed, and we are honored
to present you with this award.

Sincerely,

Lori Dilbeck
Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School
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